
Unqualified audit and growth in reserves affirm that Unisa is in good hands 

The Executive Management of the University of South Africa (Unisa) is proud to 

announce the university’s achievement of an unqualified audit opinion for the 2022 

financial year.   

This achievement affirms the fact that the fiscus of the university, placed under the 

discharge of the management collective led by the Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

Professor Puleng LenkaBula, is being handled with the utmost prudence and diligence. 

It is also an affirmation of the excellent state of governance and financial management 

in the university, a fact further demonstrated by the fact that the university grew its 

reserves from R8 billion in 2018 to more than double in 2022.  

Management thanks and commends all Unisa employees, irrespective of rank, for their 

collective contribution to the continued growth of the university. 

/Ends. 




